
Dear Svetlana,

We will like thank you for inviting us to participate in Online Exhibition "Maldivian 
Marathon-2" which was excellently executed. 

It has been a great pleasure working with TopHotels and Maldiviana for the wonderful 
experience for training. 
Each meeting was easy to navigate and nice platform to meet the agents as well.

I would like to wish you and all Top Hotels team a most successful season ahead and   
cannot wait to   work together again.

Yours Sincerely

----------------------------------------------------
The Residence Maldives at Dhigurah
Date: 08 April 2021


